01 MAR 2013

Oakham Farm
Forest Lane
Walesby
NG22 9PF

07708 293806
Re: Woodfield House, Newington Road, Doncaster
Having looked at the 2 cherry trees at the address both are in very
heavy decline, posing a potential danger to the residents and
public.
Our recommendation is to fell both trees and where possible
replace with new cherry trees.

Regards

Jordan Buxton
Arborist




